LEGAL NOTICE CITY OF TORRINGTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

At a regular meeting held on June 16, 2020, the City of Torrington's Inland Wetlands Commission voted to APPROVE the following applications:

- 1. Application #WC 20-05-03 of Brett Simmons, Superintendent, Torrington Parks and Recreation for hydroraking cleanout and vegetation removal within a regulated area at Besse Pond, 277 Winthrop Street, Assessor's Map 124, Block 005, Lot 001, subject to conditions.
- 2. Application #WC 20-05-04 of David and Mona Zygmont for grading and drainage work to enhance erosion controls in a regulated area at 67 Stoneridge Drive, Assessor's Map 121, Block 001, Lot 008, subject to conditions.

Copies of the above mentioned applications, plans and decisions are on file in the Land Use Department, City Hall, 140 Main Street, Torrington, CT.

This meeting was held via ZOOM online meeting platform and notices published on the City website under the terms of Governor's Executive Order 7I.